

FM STEREO 104.1

September 11, 1975

Mr. Rolland L. Lindblade 1017 North 90th Street, #2 Omaha, Nebraska 68114

Dear Mr. Lindblade:

Thank you for your letter of August 20, 1975, logging KQHU from 12:29 to 12:45 AM on August 12. Our records verify this logging with Jim Roberts at the controls.

We certainly want to thank you for taking the time to write us and are pleased that we are being received in stereo in the Omaha area. Please find enclosed a KQHU bumper sticker and a coverage area map.

Sincerely,

Ron Heuer General Manager

KQHU RADIO

RH: jeb Enclosure